
 

 

To Parents and Carers of Year 7 Students 

2nd November 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 7 Settling in Evening  

As your child is now half way through their first Autumn term here at St Anne’s Academy, we would like to invite all 

parents and carers into school to discuss the progress your child is making but, more importantly, how well they are 

settling into secondary school.  Our Year 7 Settling In Evening will take place on Thursday 10th November 2022 between 

3.30pm and 6pm.  The evening will provide you with the opportunity to speak to your child’s Form Tutor and ask any 

questions you may have. 

How to book your appointment at the Year 7 Settling In Evening: 

• Log in to your Edulink account straight from your device/app and enter your details; 

Or, 

• Visit our school website www.stannesacademy.org.uk and click on the ‘Year 7 Settling In Evening’ link 
where you will be required to enter your personal details on the webpage as a point of log in. 

Appointments can be made from 8am on Thursday 3rd November 2022 to 2pm on Thursday 10th November 2022.  

Should you wish to make any changes after this time, please contact Mrs Howard, Year 7 Pastoral Leader, using the 

email address below.   

When you arrive at the Academy, please sign in via the Heart Space doors where you will be directed to Form Tutors 
by our student ambassadors.  Car parking spaces will be available on site for parents and carers to use.   

If you require any further assistance, please contact the Academy’s main Reception, who will be happy to assist 

you. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs R Summerscales     Mrs M Howard 
Deputy Headteacher     Year 7 Pastoral Year Leader  
       MHoward@stannesacademy.org.uk 
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